
Next week we will be learning all about Chinese new year celebrations
including Chinese dancing on Friday

January is over!!
Finally the month of a thousand days is over and the days are gradually getting longer

and brighter. With this our Birchfield world can expand again and allow lots more
learning opportunities indoors and out. January is always one of our months of low

attendance as is to be expected a little with the weather. As we move forward we will
be placing an increased focus on good attendance to prepare children for the

expectations in primary school. 95% attendance is beneficial from the very start of a
child's time with us in the same way it is at primary and we want to encourage, support

and celebrate those who attend school every day possible. If your child requires
medications (inhalers/antibiotics) these can be signed in and administered during the

day. Please speak to Mrs Rice to ensure we have medications stored safely and
administered appropriately. Please DO NOT put medication into school bags without

our knowledge.
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THE BIG QUESTION

EVENTS
30hours informal parents

evening  8th Feb 4.30-5.30

world book day
7th March

Come dressed as your
favourite character

HALF TERM SCHOOL CLOSES FRIDAY 9TH FEB
AND REOPENS MONDAY 19TH FEB AT NORMAL TIMES












